
Have your 
 voice heard!

Green Acres and Lake Avenue Elementary 
School Boundary Review 

Public Meeting for Green Acres and Lake Avenue families.
 
At the June 6, 2016, Board meeting, Trustees approved the final decision for both the East Hamilton City 2 and 
Lower Stoney Creek Accommodation Reviews.  
 
Part of this decision included a boundary review between Lake Avenue and Green Acres Schools.

Your voice is important so that HWDSB Trustees know how the final recommendation will affect students and families.

Please join us on:  

Thursday, December 14, 2017 at 6 p.m.
Green Acres Elementary School

45 Randall Avenue, Stoney Creek

This is your opportunity to hear: 

•	 The recommendation of a new boundary
•	 Have your questions answered 
•	 Provide your input in the to proposed boundary

The shaded area is the impacted area by the proposed boundary change.


